
From: Pam Scott <> 
Sent: 29 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Amendment C12 - Former Dairy Crest Site 
 

Re. Amendment C12 - Former Dairy Crest Site 
 
As a resident of Totnes, I would like to add my support for the above amendment to the 
Neighbourhood plan. A great deal of effort was put into establishing a consensus on the 
defining principles of the proposed development on the Dairy Crest site, and the result was 
ratified by a public vote by the people of Totnes in 2017. Any future development on the site 
should be firmly based on those principles. 
 
Regards 
 
Pam Scott 
11 Heath Way 
Totnes TQ9 5GP 


